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As described in the resolutions provided by the USD 262 Unified School District and the City of Valley Center, the 
proposed annexation is bounded by the center line (section line) in both Meridian and 93'd St. North. Having a city limit 
line run down in the middle of the street presents problems for the city and the county with both street maintenance 
and law enforcement. 

We prefer to have the entire adjacent right of way for both Meridian and 93'd included in the annexation. If annexation 
of the entire right of way cannot be accomplished with this annexation action or provided in the very near future by a 
separate action, we recommend that the annexation boundary be shifted to the east right of way line of Meridian and 
the north right of way line of 93'd St. in order to eliminate jurisdictional confusion. 

Let me know if you have any questions. 
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